
From: Nick Panayiotou 

Sent: 01 July 2021 13:53 

To: Tony Young 

Cc: ? Lee ?? Vivienne 

Subject: RE: Householder application - 2021/2051/P - 34 Harmood St 

Dear Tony, 

Thank you for the response and I am happy to know that the application is being processed. 

I have spoken to the owner and she is happy to accept an extension of time to allow time for the 

consultation period on this application. 

With regard to the manufacturers product specification please see link below for details of the cast 

iron hopper and downpipe which are from Yeoman Rainguard rainwater systems: 

100 mm cast iron round downpipe 

https://www.rainguard.co.uk/downpipes/cast-iron-downpipes/ 

Cast iron hopper Denholme 

https://www.rainguard.co.uk/hoppers/cast-iron-hoppers/ 

Please let me know if you require anything else. 

Kind Regards 

Nick Panayiotou 

P&P Architects Ltd 
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